AUSTRALIAN STOCK EXCHANGE

ANNOUNCEMENT ADVICE

Date: 03 February 2005

Announcement No. 2A357985 was released on 03 February 2005 under the incorrect ASX Code
WDC, Westfield Group Limited, with the ASX header “SPC’s ann: Shareholders Support CCA

Acquisition Proposal™.

The announcement has now been cancelled.
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